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With effect from Monday 21st May 2012 all 
Electronic Fund Transfer payments made to 
BURS from eligible taxpayers will only be 
accepted at the new Fairgrounds office.  
 
The eligible taxpayers are large taxpayer units. 
Those submitting payments not exceeding 
P500 000 will require pre-authorisation for 
such transactions.   
 

  
 

For any further assistance or information 
contact our Tax team: 
 
Rajesh Narasimhan  
Partner – Tax 
E: rajesh.narasimhan@bw.gt.com 

  

 

Disclaimer: 
The Tax Alert is published as a service to our clients and other interested parties. It is intended to provide practical and technical information, which is of use to you in your business. Please be advised that the information 
contained herein is for general guidance only. Any reader intending to base a decision on information contained in this publication is advised to consult a Grant Thornton Partner/Director before proceeding. 
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